
Chairman Huffman, Vice Chair Johnson, and Members of the Senate Health Committee,
thank you for hearing my support testimony for HB 73, The Dave & Angie Patient and 
Health Provider Protection Act.

In this day and age when too many people can override a doctor's choice of medications
we need to return healthcare to the doctors. Pharmacies and insurance companies don't 
even know the patient so they are not qualified to second guess a physician.

Also, the World Health Organization is more of a political organization than a medical 
one. As such, we have seen questionable conclusions and recommendations from them in
the past. Ohio must have final say in anything that the WHO might propose. Ohio needs 
to be able to say "no" and have the power to enforce it.

I urge the committee to vote YES on HB 73.
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